
From the Desk of Miss McElfresh 

Weekly Update 
 

     We had a great start after break this week in 2nd grade!  The 
students began a new unit in math and will be focusing on 
Fractions over the next two weeks.  We also received several Flat 
Stanleys and have started sharing a few each day!  We will put  
the Flat Stanleys on display for a few weeks and then send  
the packages home sometime in early May.   
 
     Students also received their First Communion Song and  
Reading Parts this week.  We will be singing the more current  
song, “All the People Said Amen” by Matt Maher.  Feel free  
to listen to and practice the song at home!  The children  
voted to sing this song for First Communion so it is  
certainly a favorite.  Also, please don’t forget to practice 
your child’s reading part over the next few weeks.  I  
recommend helping them with voice projection and enunciation  
while practicing for the reading parts.   
 
I wish everyone a lovely weekend!  J 

Friday, April 8, 2016 

What are we learning next week? 
 

Reading:  How do you identify point of view a story? 
Math:  Fractions:  How are fractions and decimals related? 
Writing:  What I Learned in 2nd Grade Story Book? 
Religion:  How do we celebrate the Liturgy of the Eucharist?  
            First Communion preparation 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Self Protection Program 

April 13 
 

Family Letters Due 
April 21 

 
Banners Due 

April 25 
 

First Communion Retreat 
April 29 

 
First Holy Communion 

April 30 
 

May Crowning 
May 4 

 
 
 

 
 


